
 

19th August 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 11 Results Day Update 

The last week has certainly been a challenging one for us all. I am sure you have been following the news as 
closely as I have; so you probably do not need me to tell you about the latest developments, but I wanted to 
make sure you are aware and are up to date of what this means for your son/daughter. 

The Government and Ofqual have decided that students will now be awarded their Centre Assessment Grades 
(CAGs) if they are higher than their Examina�on Board moderated grade. 

I am pleased to confirm all results have been received by the school, so we are ready to issue the GCSE results 
on �me no earlier than 8am tomorrow morning. 

A final reminder that your son/daughter should have received a le�er with their log in details for their school 
email address. If they have not received this, please contact Mrs Pickles directly on 
c.pickles@stjamescheadle.co.uk  

It is impera�ve that they can access this account and if they have been unable to login please contact  
a.millar@stjamescheadle.co.uk 

I ask you to con�nue to keep all our Year 11 students in your prayers as they receive their results tomorrow 
morning. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Pon�fex
Headteacher 
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